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23rd June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Transfer to Primary School September 2020 

 

Here at Peter Pan and Cherry Trees we hope you are all keeping well.  It has been such a strange and 

difficult time for everyone since we closed our doors to most of the children on March 23rd this year.  We 

have missed you all so much and really hope we will be able to see you before the end of the academic 

year. 

 

You will by now have been advised of the school that your child has been allocated for September 2020 

and will possibly be making arrangements for them to start, doing things like buying uniform and book 

bags. 
 

I just wanted to write to you and let you know about your options for September. Your chid is allowed by 

law to start their Reception year with us here at nursery if you would like them to do so.  They will be 

allocated a full time place with us and will follow exactly the same curriculum as they will in primary 

school.  
 

Your child MUST be in a school the term after there are 5.  Therefore the following applies: 

 

Date of birth      Legal entry to school 

01.09.2015 – 21.12.2015    January 2021 

01.01.2016 – 31.03.2016    April 2021 

01.04.2016 – 31.08.2016    September 2021  

 

 

If you feel that your child would benefit from more time in nursery school before they start school then we 

will be happy to welcome them back in September.   
 

We will need to know by Friday 3rd July 2020 at the latest if you would like to take up a place at Peter Pan 

or Cherry Trees for the start of the reception year. 

 
 

Please let us know by telephoning or emailing the school office on peterpan@bedfordnurseryschools.com 

or cherrytrees@bedfordnurseryschools.com to let us know.   

 
 

We do need this information so that we can plan our classes for September to ensure we have spaces for 

all children. 
 

If you have any questions please contact Sandra on sandra.munday@befordnurseryschools.com and she 

will be happy to help. 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

 

Isabel Davis 

Executive Head Teacher 
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